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Viet Nam Vets Visit  
Little Village 

HLVS was once again the recipient of a very generous 

donation from the Vietnam Veterans of America Nassau 

County Chapter 82. The vets have been br inging  

holiday cheer and donating to the students at  

HLVS for over 40 years!  



 

 



 

 

Room 14 Learning About Winter! 

Teacher Alyssa Sheridan and the students in Room 14 

learned about the Winter season and that it snows in the 

winter.  

 

The class learned how to make snow that they could 

play with inside using baking soda and hair conditioner. 

They can now play with snow whenever they want!   



 

 

Our Little Villagers Enjoyed the Elks Club Holiday Party!  



 

 

Room 6am Has Fun in Movement Therapy 

Teacher Tom Sharp and the students in Room 6am having a great time in Movement Therapy. Its one 

of the classes’ favorite activities! 



 

 

The 2025  

Little Village  

Golf Classic! 
 

Coming June 2, 2025  
 

Cold Spring Country Club 

Live Auction During Dinner! 
 

Non-golfers, please join us for cocktails and dinner   
 

For more information, contact Jennifer Kirincic  
at 516-520-6043 or email Jennifer.Kirincic@littlevillage.org  

Prizes and Games! 
 

 

Team Low Score - Male and Female   (shamble format) 

Longest Drive - Male and Female 

Most Accurate Drive - Male and Female 

Beat the Little Village Teacher! 

Great Prizes for a Hole-in-One on all Par 3s  

Schedule! 
 

Registration and Full Breakfast: 9:00 - 10:30 am  

Shotgun Start: 11:00 am 

Cocktail Party: 4:30 - 5:30 pm  

Dinner/Auction: 5:30 - 7:30 pm 
 



 

 
Room 81am Learning About Winter! 

Room 81am is having fun while learning about the winter.  Teacher Jillian Risorto Glenz had the 
students making snow and performing fun water & ice experiments.  The children also have been 
learning about winter sports and pretended to play hockey and lace ice skates.   



 

 
Room 63 Learns About Dinosaurs! 

Teacher xxxx xxxxx and the children in Room 63 loved learning about dino-
saurs! They made fun crafts, participated in their own dinosaur dig in kinetic 
sand and even made salt dough fossils together! They learned a lot and had 
so much fun together!   



 

 

Little Village Fashion 

Show!! 
 

Thursday  

April 3, 2025 

Crest Hollow  

Country Club 
8325 Jericho Turnpike, Woodbury, NY 11797  

 

Contact Jennifer Kirincic at 516-520-6063 or  

Jennifer.kirincic@littlevillage.org for more information  


